
GOODWIN MEMORIAL LIBRARY TRUSTEES 
AND PLANNING & DESIGN COMMITTEE 
NEED YOUR OPINION! 

Architects Johnson Roberts Associates 
will present the options for the site of 

Hadley's library of the future  

Monday, Sept.  28th at 7pm in Town Hall 

We’ve listened to your survey responses and have 
multiple site options in the center of town. 

Hear the pros and cons of each. 
Let us know what you think. 

Input from the town is a critical part of this process.  
A library design will be on the Town Meeting Warrant in May.  
We want to hear from you. 

Goodwin Memorial Library Planning and Design Committee 
https://goodwinmemoriallibrary.wordpress.com 

Nate Best, Public Representative; Patrick Borezo, Library Director; Alison Donta Venman, Chair; Molly Keegan, Selectboard Representative;  
Amanda Kirk, Public Representative; Jo-Ann Konieczny, Trustee Representative; Dennis Meehan, Friends of the Goodwin Representative; Ben 
Michalak, Teen Representative; Kimberly Schlichtung, Public Representative; David Waskiewicz, Municipal Building Committee Representative 

Goodwin Memorial Library Trustees 
Alison Donta Venman; Maureen Jacque; Jo-Ann Konieczny, Chair; David Moskin; Caryn Perley, Vice-Chair;  

Alan Weinberg, Secretary

https://goodwinmemoriallibrary.wordpress.com/

